
 

 

CIR CUL AR  
ROYAL NSW BOWLING ASSOCIATION LTD. 

PO Box A2186, Sydney South NSW 1235 
Ph: (02) 9283 4555, Fax: (02) 9283 4252 

email: rnswba@rnswba.org.au 
http:\\www.bowlsnsw.com.au 

 
 

 

No: 14/2018 

Date: 25 May 2018  

To: Zones, Districts & Clubs 

Re: Bowls NSW State Selectors Committee  
 

 
 
 
As per Circular 10/2018, the term of appointment for the NSW Selectors has been amended by the Board of 
Bowls NSW, so that it is more congruent with the representative events calendar and athlete pathways.  
Accordingly nominations for NSW selectors were called on 29 March 2018. 
 

    At the Board Meeting held on Thursday 24 May 2018, and in accordance with RNSWBA Regulation 16.5 (d), the    
    following appointments to the NSW State Selectors Committee were made: 

 
Mick Harry  (St Johns Park) 
Hilton John Mobbs (Gulgong) 
Ken Oliver  (Engadine) 
Frank Schocher (Cabramatta) 
 
On behalf of all at Bowls NSW, we congratulate these committee members and wish them a fruitful 
collaboration with our State Coach to the benefit of our Blues team. 
 
We also take time to thank all who put their names forward for selector service into 2019 but who were 
unsuccessful on this occasion.  Their willingness to offer their time and their skills is very much appreciated. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Greg Helm 
Chief Executive Officer 
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